
New Year's Levee - Scarborough Civic Centre 
 
(City Council on November 23, 24 and 25, 1999, amended this Clause, by adding thereto the 
following: 
 

“It is further recommended that, if any other Community Council wishes to host a New 
Year’s Levee at its Civic Centre, it also be permitted to retain the 1999 funds for this 
purpose.”) 

 
The Scarborough Community Council recommends that City Council authorize the 
retention of the balance of the 1999 funds in the Hospitality Account allocated to the 
Scarborough Community Council to support the hosting of a New Year’s Levee at the 
Scarborough Civic Centre to take place on Sunday, January 9, 2000.  
 
The Scarborough Community Council reports having concurred in the request of the Chair, 
Councillor Bas Balkissoon, that the Community Council host a New Year’s Levee, and having 
directed that such event take place on Sunday, January 9, 2000. 
 
 


